
 
 
 
 
 
 

City of North Adams 
Public Hearing 

 
 
The North Adams Office of Community Development (OCD) will conduct a public 
hearing on Wednesday, June 28, 2017 at 6:00 PM in the second floor conference room 
202 of City Hall.  The purpose of this hearing is to receive public input and to review the 
City’s grant application to the State Division of Conservation Service’s FY’2018 
Parkland Acquisitions & Renovations for Communities Grant Program (PARC) of the 
Executive Office of Environmental Affairs. The application is slated for a second phase 
of work to the skateboard park installation at the Noel Field Athletic Complex.  Anyone 
interested in obtaining additional information may do so by contacting the Office of 
Community Development at 662-3000 (x-3025). 
 
Larysa Bernstein 
Office of Community Development 
 
Publication Dates: June 13 & June 20, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 


